Ashford Lake Property Owners’ Association Board Meeting
October 8, 2022

1. Call to Order: Tom Barry
Tom Barry called the meeting to order at 11:37 AM.
Those Board members present were: Tom Barry, Paul Brown, Judy Campbell, Don Judson, Harry
Marshall, Denise Pillion, and Ann Milner.
Absent were: Lisa McAdam Donegan, Sue Orcutt, and Jason Pufahl.

2. Approve Meeting Minutes
Tom motioned to accept the September minutes as submitted. Denise seconded the motion. All
present were in favor.

3. New Member Committee Choices
Paul requested to join the Roads and Grounds Committee. Judy Campbell agreed to join the
Communication Committee and review the requirements and consider the Assistant Treasurer
position.

4. Other Business
ALD Drainage Project
Paul suggested soliciting bids for the ALD drainage project after we receive the permit rather than
waiting until January. Paul and Judy suggested additional contractors from whom to request bids.
30 Ashford Lake Dr.
Tom suggested that a certified letter be sent to the new owners of 30 Ashford Lake Dr. to request
a meeting to discuss the drainage project.

5. Next Meeting
The next Board meeting will be November 1st at 7:00 on Zoom.

6. Adjournment
At 12:00 PM Tom motioned to adjourn, and Ann seconded the motion.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ann Milner
Recording Secretary
October 27, 2022



